
 
Date: - 31/08/2024 

To 
The Manager 
The Bombay Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Tower  
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 
Fax No. 022-22723121/3719/2037 
 

Sub: Disclosure under regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015-Resignation of 
Statutory Auditor of the company 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform that M/s B.Sreenivasa & Co. Chartered Accountants (Firm Registration No. 
009287S) Statutory Auditors of the company, vide letter dated 30th August, 2024 have tendered 
resignation as the statutory auditors of the company with immediate effect due to internal reasons 
pre-occupation in other office and GST work of the auditor. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
  
Yours faithfully  
For KMF Builders and Developers Limited 

 
  Priyanka Behl  
 (Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 


